PUBLIC FILE

WLIV AM 920 & WLIV FM 104.7

WLIV was asked by both the Livingston town police chief and the county
Sheriff to participate in a series of broadcasts alerting the public of the
dangers associated with a blast of winter weather which arrived in our
community on Sunday night, February 15, 2015. Slick, snow covered roads,
low temperatures, and winter conditions made life difficult for everyone.

Temperatures below zero (-6) were had before the winter storm completely
moved out of our area.

Chief Greg Etheredge of LPD and Sheriff John Garrett of OCSD came in and
recorded announcements which were used on both WLIV AM and WLIV FM
for several days until conditions improved.

Their script is attached.
We believe that helping our community to be safe in extreme winter weather

conditions — by our airing these messages in the voices of the chief and
sheriff — is typical of the on-going very best efforts of this broadcaster.

Placed in the public file on /71;{ (day) of j%gmvtg/_

015, ) .



